
 

 

 

 

 

 

3 March 2014 

 

 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

 

The relocation of the Cronulla electorate office was recently undertaken by Australis 

Facilities Management. I am pleased to provide this reference highlighting the efficient and 

thorough service Australis FM provided on that project. 

 

Australis gave thoughtful consideration to our ideas for the site and have successfully 

delivered a modern, practical and comfortable work space. 

 

The project was completed in a timely fashion and any minor modifications required 

following the relocation were arranged without delay. 

 

The Australis team engaged constructively with my electorate office staff from the 

commencement of the project and helped facilitate a quick and smooth transition to the 

new office. I was very impressed with their professionalism and service-driven ethos. 

 

I would recommend Australis for any future projects of this nature.  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Mark Speakman 

 


